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Dear Ms. Murphy: 
---------------------~-- -~ --- --~--

First, I fault the fund industry for not calling the ongoing trail a 'service' fee in the 
first place. That would have prevented all of this angst. Second, what nobody seems 
to be focused on is whether or not C shares are good for clients. I have always fully 
disclosed the differences among A, B, & C shares and clients PREFER the C. They 
like the fact that they don't pay a big commission up front. They like the fact that 
their 'service' fee is not a separate fee that is only deductible as a Misc item. They 
like the fact that they don't need account paperwork every time they change their 
investments. They like the fact that their tax return is not complicated with showing 
every trade that the fund company makes like a separate acct does. They like it that 
they can open a small acct for their grandkids without having to pay some minimum 
annual fee that would cover a much larger acct. And finally, they like the fact that 
they can actually talk with someone (me) about their financial future or with 
occasional questions without 'Pressing 1 for English'! In summary, why not allow the 
existence of 'C' shares and just have clients sign a form indicating their choice of 
share class instead of having the SEC make that decision for them? 

Also, there are thousand of reps who work with millions of small accounts. [These 
are the very same small (usually unsophisticated) investors that the SEC says they 
care about.] The introduction of a 1% annual service fee allowed for these small 
investors to receive advice from professionals for the first time. It also allowed 
thousands of reps to build their businesses by serving the middle class and not just 
the very wealthy. This, of course, led to more Americans participating in the growth 
of our country via the stock market than ever before. Eliminating the 1% trail will 
reverse this trend and take us back to the where only the wealthy are valued as 
clients. 
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